
Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been a wonderfully busy Summer 1 term here at Oldfleet Primary School, packed full of
learning, enrichment, and exciting opportunities for our children.  

Our Year 6 pupils have shown fantastic focus and resilience as they tackled their SATs – we’re
incredibly proud of their effort and determination. They’ve certainly earned a well-deserved rest
(and maybe a biscuit or two)! Children from the school choir had an exciting experience of
climbing the 180 stairs to sing at the top of Hull Minster. 
We have continued working with Hull KR including the class with the top attendance being
rewarded with inspiring sessions that promote teamwork, discipline and new skills.
The sun shone just in time for our Sports Day, allowing us to enjoy a full day of athletic fun and
friendly competition. It was great to see so many families cheering on the children and
celebrating their achievements.
Year 5 had an exciting outing with the Children’s University, heading into Hull for a fascinating trip
learning about Hull’s historic trawling past. It was a brilliant way to bring learning to life and
explore the rich maritime heritage of our local area.

Looking ahead to the rest of the term:
Year 1 are looking forward to their trip to Sewerby, where they’ll get a mix of seaside fun and
historical learning.
Year 1 pupils will be taking part in the Phonics Screening Check – a great chance to show off all
their brilliant reading progress.
Year 4 will complete the Multiplication Tables Check – we know they’ve been working hard and
are ready to shine.
Our Year 6 pupils will be taking part in their Transition Week as they prepare to take the next
big step into secondary school.
And don’t forget – our exciting Summer Fayre will take place on Tuesday 25th June. Expect
games, treats, and fun for the whole family. We hope to see you there!

Thank you to all our families for your continued support – we’re looking forward to a strong finish
to the summer term!

We look forward to welcoming you back when we reopen for the children on Monday 2nd June.
Mrs Vicky Mounsor
Headteacher

Please ensure you contact the school office before 9:00am if your child will
be absent.

 If we are not informed of the reason for your child’s absence by this time, it may
be recorded as unauthorised, which could result in a fine.

Call: 01482 782200
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The Den

Starting Monday, 2nd
June, The Den will offer
wrap-around care to
support families.

If you would like to book a
place or find out more,
please get in touch with
the school office.

Trim Trail
We’re thrilled to share that
our new Trim Trail will be
installed in June!

For everyone’s safety, the
area will be fenced off
during construction. Please
avoid this space until the
work is complete.

http://www.oldfleet.hull.sch.uk/


Bradford Avenue, Greatfield Estate, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU9 4NH Tel: 01482 782200
Email: admin@oldfleet.hull.sch.uk www.oldfleet.hull.sch.uk
Head Teacher:  V Mounsor

Music and Choral Hull

Hull KR
There has been lots of fun with HKR this
term. We have had player visits, Year 1 and
5 working with Jack and a day of sports
with Year 6 for their hard work during SATs. 

The choir enjoyed the
special opportunity to
sing from the top of Hull
Minster during the May
Day celebrations.

The children
learning an
instrument put
on a
performance
for the whole
school. It was
wonderful to
see the
progress they
have made
this year.

We are very excited to be visiting
Craven Park to wave off HKR as they
head to the Challenge Cup Final!
Good Luck HKR 

Following her experiences with
Choral Hull and the school choir,
Zuzanna from Year 4, has joined
the Minster choir. Here she is
looking splendid in her choral
robes.
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Sports Day 
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